
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 10 OF 2023 
 

 

Deployment of acoustic doppler current profiler. 
 

SFPC have been advised of the intention to deploy an acoustic doppler current profiler, at a 

location circa 250 to 500m to the east of the spoil ground located to the west of Foynes Island.    

 
The area has a charted depth of circa 20m and is positioned to avoid active areas of traffic.  

 

The purpose of the survey is to collect current speed and direction in close proximity to the 

dump site to inform a dumping at sea license currently being prepared for RUSAL. 

 

The current plan is for deployment on 29/05/2023 for a duration of 30 days. 

 

The profiler position will be marked a small unlit red circular buoy. 

 

 

 
 

 

Michael Kennelly  

Harbour Master  

Shannon Foynes Port Company  

 

22nd May 2023 


